
Revised 2022 Approved procedures for High Voltage Live 

Working are in development.  Until completed and issued, 

existing/ legacy procedures can be found via: 

• MA-PS-020. 

If you need help, support, or guidance on the topic in 

question and/or how this relates to the requirements of the 

Distribution Operational Safety Rules; do not hesitate to 

contact a member of the Distribution Operational Safety 

team listed below: 

• Jason Black – 07767 850186 

• John Fleet – 07767 850203 

• Gillian Sloey – 07423 244892 

• Andy Gilroy – 07767 850430 

• Stefan Jackson – 07825 015844 

• Jason Merryweather – 07767 850343. 

Remember to use the fundamental Operational Safety 

Rule to ensure safety from the System (as included in 

SSEN Distribution Operational Safety Rule 1.9) … 

“If you’re not sure, stop and ask for help.” 


